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ROSSMOOR WOMEN’S 18 HOLE GOLF CLUB 
GENERAL MEETING MINUTES  

Thursday, July 24, 2014 1:30 p.m. 
Dollar Clubhouse 

 

CAPTAIN: Del Poirier opened the meeting by welcoming the new members, Kay Doyle, Nancy 

Park and Juna Lee. She announced that Pat Deisem is taking over from Cletia Bowron the 

chairing of the Championship Tournament.  

 

TREASURER: Marcia Belcher made a budget report. 

 

CO-CAPTAIN: Olivia Hsueh encouraged people to sign up for Open Day. 

 

Guest Day: Robin Moreau said 60 people have signed up so far for Guest Day. She said if 

anyone wanted to participate only in the meals, they could pay $23 for breakfast and lunch. 

Guest Day golfing participants will pay an additional $5 for entrance into the tournament and 

$24 for green fees. 

 

Handicap/Rules: Pat Taylor asked everyone to post their scores when following the field on 

tournament days. She emphasized that people need to sign their scorecards correctly, with the 

marker signing the card as well as the players listed on the card. Pat was given a seated ovation 

for the great work she did on managing the 2-day Classic Tournament. 

 

Team Play: Teddi Swanson made a brief report on Team Play. Janice Davis called in a request 

for volunteers to assist when Rossmoor hosts the Diablo League Team Play on August 14th. She 

needs spotters and chauffeurs and suggested that volunteers sign up for 2-hour windows of time. 

 

WGANC Ambassador: Georgia Gordon stated we should not be allowing any more 5-hour 

rounds of golf. She reminded everyone to fill scorecards out alphabetically by LAST NAME. 

 

Past Captain: Peggy Yamada announced that participants in the Charity Tournament on 

September 4th could play either 18 holes on Dollar Ranch or 9 holes on the Creekside course and 

that all four Rossmoor golf clubs would be participating. Proceeds will benefit hospice. Peggy 

said she has gotten $4500 in sponsorship funds so far for the event. 

 

Golf Advisory: Mary Hufford suggested that the 18ers charge less for the Invitational next year 

so the club doesn’t end up with the excess funds. Marcia Belcher countered that all the bills for 

this year’s Invitational aren’t in yet so it’s not possible to say what the true amount of excess 

funds is at this point. 

 

Championship Tournament: Pat Deisem announced that the Championship Tournament would 

have prizes/recognition for three low gross players in the Championship flight and the other 

flights would have prizes/recognition for two low gross scores and one low net score.  

 

New Business: Rene Snyder made the suggestion that ball washers be placed permanently at all 

the ladies’ tees on the course, and not just at the men’s tees. 


